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Korean Student Wins TKU Chinese Speaking Competition  
 

On Nov. 3, TKU’s Division of Continuing Education held a Chinese

speaking competition. The event drew an audience of around 200 people, who

came to appreciate the fruits of the students’ hard work. First place

went to Korean student Cheng-e Liang, who received a tuition discount and

a certificate.

 

 

 

Her speech took the topic “My Grandma and Grandpa”. With clear Chinese

pronunciation, she shared the touching real-life story of her own family

history to convincingly claim top honors. Many of the speeches revolved

around Taiwan’s night markets, with their myriad of tasty treats, and

vibrant sights and sounds.

 

 

 

There  was  also  a  separate  Chinese  reading  competition,  in  which

Indonesia’s Meng-li Wu took first place, with a display of animated

gestures and expressions.
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Korean Student Cheng-e Liang claims first place in TKU Chinese speaking competition.

 


